
KLEPTZ NEWS 

Literacy Corner

September 2024

Upcoming Dates:

Thank you for a great start to the year!  We
appreciate your patience and support.

Please reach out to your child's teacher first
with any questions you may have. 

Please send your child with a water bottle every
day.  Make sure it has their first/last name. 

Reminders/Updates

Important Links:

September 2-No School 
September 6-  2 hr late start

October 3 and 4--Hearing and Vision
Screening

October 3 - Homecoming Parade 
October 7 & 8-Parent teacher conf 
October 11-14-No School

Northmont's Website
Pay School Fees & Add Lunch Money

October 31-Pre K Halloween Party

Final Forms

Beginning 9/16 students waiting for pick up after
3:55 will be taken to YMCA childcare.  Please
contact the office if you are running behind. 

Please make any transportation changes by
3:00 pm.

Please make sure you put your child's first and
last name on their water bottle and lunch box. 

with Mrs. Zumwalt

September 9-PTO Meeting 6 pm-
Kleptz Cafe

October 21-PTO Meeting 6 pm Cafe

We are off to a great start with a new
school year. For some students, it is their

very first time in school and for others
they are returning for another year. Our

goal is to help students develop and have
our little learners learn to love literacy!
We can work together to help make our
students become happy and confident
learners. One way to do this is to play
with letters, sounds, and words. When

children have fun with language it helps
them crack the reading code. One way to

do this is by having conversation with
your child. Ask your child to talk about his
day at school. Encourage them to explain
something they did. Have them elaborate

on what they did. For example, If your
child says, “ I played during recess.”

Then you could reply, 
“Tell me more about what you played
during recess today.” Another activity

you can do is talk about the letters
and sounds in your child’s name.

These activities will help in building a
strong foundation for reading

success. 
September 13-  1st Grade BBQ

October 25-K & 1 Halloween Party

If your child has/had a fever, diarrhea, or
vomiting please keep them home for at least 24
hours before returning to school.  If you have
questions please reach out to our school nurse
Mrs. Prikkel @ 937-832-6758.   

September 23 and 24-Picture Day PK-K/1

https://www.northmontschools.com/
https://www.payschoolscentral.com/
https://northmont-oh.finalforms.com/


Mr Williams

Mrs. Leingang- Assistant
Principal/Preschool Director - Favorite
Food: Salad    

Officer Hacker-School Resource
Officer- Favorite Color-Blue

Mrs. Orndorff- Administrative
Assistant. Favorite color: Gold

Mrs. Eifert-Administrative
Assistant. Favorite Team:  Ohio
State

Mrs. Brown-Clinic Nurse-
Favorite Sports: Northmont
Boys Soccer and Girls
Lacrosse 

Mrs. Tinnerman- School
Counselor- Favorite Food-
Lasagna

Mrs. Prikkel- School Nurse-
Favorite Team-Bengals

Mr. Brumbaugh-Principal-Favorite
Color-Green 

Mrs. Coleman-Preschool Records
manager-Favorite Food: Pizza

MEET THE OFFICE STAFF


